
                                 
July 13, 2007   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, July 11, 2007, the Commission considered the attached report 
entitled, “TTC Charter and Special Event Service Requests.”  

The Commission approved the Recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:  

“It is recommended that the Commission support the following:  

1. Corporate Policy 2.2.3 – Charter Service recently approved by the Commission, and  

2. Forwarding this report to the Budget Advisory Committee.”  

The Commission also approved the following ancillary motion:  

“That the issue of requests for free or discounted fare media also be referred to the city for 
consideration along with the other issues referred to in the report.”  

The foregoing is forwarded to the City Budget Committee for consideration and appropriate action.  

Sincerely,      

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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